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I would like to start by thanking you all for supporting us either with your children in 

school or at home. Although we remain ‘case free’ in school we continue to be vigilant 

and recognise that this is a whole school community effort. I really do appreciate 

that home schooling is hard, especially if juggling your own work, younger children and 

older children’s home learning. This can feel like an impossible task and I urge you to 

talk to us and each other and take one day at a time. Please be mindful of what is 

shared on Whatsapp groups as this can cause some parents to feel even more anxious 

if they aren’t getting everything achieved. All remote learning now has the teacher 

inputs highlighted in red to help you to prioritise what to access first. There is also a 

remote learning tab on the website with all plans and resources. Included in this 

newsletter are some lovely photos of the learning which has been happening both in 

school and at home. 

We have received a very generous donation of some laptops so please contact the 

school office if you are struggling to access remote learning or are sharing devices 

within households. Let us help you to get through these challenging times. 

From Monday 22nd January, staff will be testing for Covid-19 twice a week. By 

testing staff on a regular basis, we will hopefully be able to minimise contacts 

between children and asymptomatic staff. I remain optimistic that this is a step 

towards the full reopening of schools. 

Another thank you to a lovely parent who donated bags of fruit to school whilst 

deliveries stopped. These have now resumed so for children in school you no longer 

need to send a piece of fruit with your child every day. Milk cartons are now being 

delayed but please be reassured that we will be giving children who usually have milk a 

cup of milk instead or a carton until these issues with deliveries have been sorted out. 

We were due to have parents consultation appointments over the next few weeks. 

Families who have children currently at home will continue to have 1-1 teams/phone 

calls with the teachers where you have opportunities to ask any questions. We would 

like to offer appointments to parents of children who are currently in school during 

the week of Monday 1st February. You will receive information from the school office 

on Monday detailing when each teacher will be available for appointments and how to 

book. 

Don’t forget to check our school Facebook page for updates, news and photos as well 

as our website. 

We have just received the final total for our Elf Run in aid of Phyliss Tuckwell 

Hospice which was held in December. Thank you all for helping to raise and incredible 

£3433.79 for a such a special local charity. 

Wishing you all a safe, restful weekend. 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

COLDER WEATHER 

Please ensure that 

your child has a 

named coat, hat and 

gloves in school at all 

times. They will also 

need named wellies so 

that they are allowed 

on the field. 

 

FACE COVERINGS 

Please help to keep us 

all safe by wearing a 

face covering at 

school drop off and 

collections. 

 

COVID UPDATES 

Please keep us 

updated of any 

positive test results 

within your 

households. 

 

INSET DAYS 

Mon 22nd February 

Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June 

Wed 21st July 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INSET DAYS-19/20 

9th March 2020 

22nd May 2020 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/
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NURSERY 

We have made Winter 

scene pictures! 

RECEPTION 

We wrote a list of 

instructions to make 

our own hot chocolate! 

YEAR 1 

We completed the 

“Jumping Jack” 

challenge! 

YEAR 2 

We made rockets for 

our topic on Space! 
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Which biscuit made 

 the best dunker?! 

Year 2 enjoyed their  

Science experiment! 


